Marﬂuez, Kendra

From: Jones, Mollie

Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 10:23 AM
To: Marquez, Kendra

Subject: Re: PW & SC Item We Energies 3.9.21

My apology Kendra. I thought I had approved this one.
Approved for the above item to be placed on the PW&SC agenda for our March 9, 2021 meeting.
Regards,

Alder Mollie Jones
262-634-2971
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From: Marquez, Kendra <Kendra.Marquez@cityofracine.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 8:15:11 AM

To: Jones, Mollie <Mollie.Jones@cityofracine.org>

Subject: PW & SC Item We Energies 3.9.21

Hi Alder Jones,

| am looking for approval on the following item listed below, more details will follow on the staff
recommendation.

Subject: Communication sponsored by Alder Jones, on behalf of the Commissioner of Public Works
submitting a proposal for an audit agreement prepared by WE Energies for State Project ID 2260-08-
70.

Staff Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 3-9-21:
Fiscal Note: $14,011.93

Thank you!

Hendra Marguey

Administrative Assistant to Commissioners-DPW/
730 Washington Ave Room 304

262-636-9594

kendra.marquez@cityofracine.org




